Date: July 17,2017

The Secretary
The Calcutta Stock Exchange Limited
7, Lyons Range

Kolkata - 700001

Dear Sirs,

Sub: Notice of Boar

In compliance with Regulation 29 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)
Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform that a Meeting of the Board of Directors of Bata India
Limited (‘the Company’) will be held on Wednesday, August 2, 2017, inter alia, to consider and
approve the Unaudited Financial Results of the Company for the first quarter ended June 30, 2017.
We request you to take the same on your record.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,
For BATA INDIA LIMITED

The Manager
Listing Department

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, C-1, Block G,
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),
Mumbai - 400051




